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Weekly Construction Update – July 9, 2015 

Crews are making preparations for the initial paving of the 
north end of the site (shown in orange on the map on reverse 
side). They will install final utility connections and level out this 
area of the site this week. Work will continue to connect 
wastewater infrastructure elements on-site, including the new 
combined sewer overflow (CSO) tank to the North Beach Pump 
Station, and to install new manholes.  

Crews will be working this Saturday, July 11. Thanks for your 
continued patience and understanding with all of the activity 
on site. 

Construction progress and updates 

 Sitework: Crews will install a new water line in 
coordination with Seattle Public Utilities this week. 
Crews will also work on levelling out the north end of 
the construction site to prepare for street paving 
activities late next week.  

 CSO Tank: Crews will connect drain vault piping and 
other tipping bucket plumbing. The tipping bucket will 
rinse out the CSO tank after wastewater has been 
stored in the tank following a heavy rain event. 

 Mechanical/electrical building: Crews continue working 
on the building interior, including electrical equipment.  

 
What to expect from upcoming paving activities 

 Crews will pave the north end of the site first, late next 
week. The entire intersection will be paved in early 
August. The intersection is expected to be open on 
August 10.  

 Several asphalt trucks will be on-site. 

 An asphalt machine will lay the asphalt and a steam 
roller will compact the asphalt in place.  

 A faint odor may be present as asphalt is installed. 
 

 
Continued on reverse. 

 
 
 

Sitework to connect wastewater infrastructure and 
installation of new manholes. 

Crews level out the site to prepare for paving. 
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Questions? Comments? Concerns? 
24/7 Construction Hotline: 206-296-7372 

Leave a message, and a project team member will return your call. 
 

Project Contact: Monica Van der Vieren, monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Project Website: www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/NBeachCSOStorage 
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